## Columbia Aniversity in the City of Help Dork

NEW YORK 27, N.Y.

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

February 6, 1956

Dear Dr. Scott:

Thank you so much for your thoughtfulness in forwarding to me the interesting and useful booklet containing the story of Robert College. I am delighted to have it for my library.

I hope you will convey to all your associates the gratitude, both of Mrs. Kirk and myself, for your hospitable reception. It was a great pleasure to visit the institution and to make your acquaintance.

With warm regard, I am

Sincerely,

Grayson Kirk

gran 1 lang

President

Dr. Harold L. Scott American Vice President Robert College Bebek Post Box 8 Istanbul TURKEY Boğaziçi Üniversitesi Arşıv və Dokümantasyon Merkezi Kışisel Arşivlerle İstanbul'da Bilim, Kültür ve Eğitim Tanhı Scott Ailesi Koleksiyonu



SCTIAC0200114